

Physical address:10330 Staples Mill Road, Glen Allen, VA 23060 Mailing address: P.O. Box 5606, Glen Allen, VA 23058 (804) 521-1100 • www.vaumc.org

Equipping local churches for ministry and providing a connection for ministry beyond the local church

December 31, 2021

Dear Pastors and Treasurers:

Enclosed is your church's January 2022 Church Statement. Please note the following:

- 1. Churches are asked to pay all of 401-415 Conference Apportionments in 2022 to be considered 100% for the year
- 2. Churches do not need to pay Fund 1799 Optional General Church in the Unclassified section of your statement.

We encourage all pastors and treasurers to logon to the new payment portal vaumc.acumatica.com. Your login credentials were emailed to you on Monday, November 15, 2021. If you would like us to resend the login information or if you need assistance logging in, please email us at treasurer@vaumc.org. You can schedule 2022 Apportionment payments on this website starting January 1, 2022 and you can make your final 2021 payments on this website up until noon on Tuesday, January 18, 2022. Note that our previous payment website www.vaumcpayapp.org will remain open for 2021 payments until Tuesday, January 18, 2022 if you prefer to finish making your 2021 payments on that website.

We are excited to include the Elizabeth River and Winchester district apportionments on their 2022 Church Statements. Be sure to use the payment portal <u>vaumc.acumatica.com</u> to pay both Conference and District apportionments, as well as other <u>benevolences</u> like UMCOR and Special Sundays. If you prefer to mail a check, be sure to send both Conference and District Apportionment funds to our mailing address below:

Virginia United Methodist Conference Treasurer's office PO Box 5605 Glen Allen VA 23058

Please email any new treasurer information to <u>treasurer@vaumc.org</u>.

We wish your members and communities a blessed 2022!

Sincerely,

David Dommisse

Conference Treasurer

The VAUMC
OFFICE OF THE
TREASURER

David Dommisse, Treasurer David Dommisse@vaumc.org (804) 521-1109